
 
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
DATE: 12/12/2022  
 
TO:  Board of Directors 
 
FROM:  Sandi Del Sole 
 
SUBJECT:    Staff Liaison Report 
 
 
Everyone on campus is busy working towards the end of the first semester and looking forward to the new 

year and a fresh start with the new year. I do not have much to report with the exception of 
several of the middle school teachers requesting that we start a conversation about looking 
into the possibility of moving our curriculum away from Enginuity and into a textbook guided 
curriculum based on the California State Standards. This information was presented to Dr. 
Bow and St. Clair Adriaan and they offered the idea of starting a committee to discuss the best 
way to proceed on this matter for our staff and students. The staff members involved in the 
request were open and excited at the prospect of this idea. 

 
Thank you, 
 
Sandi Del Sole 
 
 

 
 
  
 


